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APPENDIX J. FEDERAL, STATE, AND LOCAL 
GOVERNMENT AGENCY AND TRIBAL LETTERS 
RECEIVED ON THE DRAFT EIS  
 

This appendix includes letters received from Federal, State, and local government agencies 
and tribal letters on the Draft EIS. 

 

State of Montana, Department of Fish, Wildlife and Parks 

State of Wyoming, Office of the Governor  

State of Wyoming, Division of State Parks, Historic Sites and Trails 

State of Wyoming, Game and Fish Department 

Teton County, Wyoming 

Park County, Wyoming 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 

Fremont County, Idaho 

 

Summaries and responses to the comments contained within these letters (and summaries 
and responses to other comments received during the DEIS comment period) are included in 
Appendix I. 
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Correspondence Text 
Knowing comments on the DEIS Winter Use Plan will be "plentiful" I will keep these comments 
brief. 
 
-- Scope of analysis should include options/methods for keeping the East Entrance open to 
winter use. As snow depths and conditions vary, a complete winter closure would exclude travel 
opportunities in years when there is no risk of avalanche. The current plan does not appear to 
provide an option to manage the entrance during low snow years, etc. Management should be 
adaptive.  
 
-- Non-BAT snowmobiles must be allowed continued access to Flagg Ranch for numerous 
safety reasons. Fremont County maintains the Grassy Lake Road trail at no expense to NPS 
and wishes to keep the "door open" for riders recreating in the area in need of services.  
 
-- Fremont County supports non-BAT machines both ways on the Grassy Lake Road. The area 
provides excellent riding opportunities, with minimal impact, frequently overlooked by NPS. 
 
-- Fremont County supports including 20 percent non-commercial use in alternatives allowing 
snowmobile access.  
 
-- Fremont County supports the continued access to Cave Falls trail in all alternatives allowing 
snowmobile use. 
 
-- Fremont County supports non-BAT machines on the Cave Falls trail. 
 
-- Allowing the Continental Divide Snowmobile Trail to become a through route would have 
minimal impact and increase riding opportunities.   
 




